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Please support the National Popular Vote bill LD 1578. The vote of every person in 
every state should count equally in electing our President. We should not continue the
current system, which allows just a few states to determine the election outcome. The 
electoral votes in just a few states count so heavily in the outcome that a) Maine gets 
very little campaign attention, and b) Maine voters have little incentive to vote. In the 
recent past, it has led to the election of Presidents who lost the popular vote. I'm 
counting on you to join many other states in support of An Act to Adopt an Interstate 
Compact to Elect the President of the United States by National Popular Vote. Thank 
you.


